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Minutes of the Antrim Township Supervisors 
Regular Meeting  

 
 
December 28, 2021                                                                                                                     11:00 AM                    
                                                                                                           
The Antrim Township Board of Supervisors met Tuesday, December 28, 2021 at the Antrim Township 
office, located at 10655 Antrim Church Road, Greencastle, PA, 17225. The following members 
present: John Alleman, Chairman; Fred Young and Chad Murray. The following were also in 
attendance: Brad Graham, Administrator; and Jennifer Becknell, Secretary/Treasurer.  (Supervisors 
Baer and Heraty absent.) 
 
Alleman called the meeting to order at 11:16 a.m. 
   
Alleman commented that meetings are audio recorded and posted to the Township website.  
 
Graham offered a word of prayer, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag. 
 
There were no audience attendees. 
 
A Murray/Young motion passed 3-0 to approve the minutes from the December 14, 2021 regular 
meeting. 
 
A Young/Murray motion passed 3-0 to approve the payment of the bills on the Treasurer’s reports 
dated December 28, 2021. 
 
Young wished everyone a happy new year and stated he hopes there will be less restrictions in 2022 
due to the COVID-19 pandemic.   
 
A Murray/Young motion passed 3-0 to adjourn the Regular meeting, into Executive Session, at 11:19 a.m. 
to discuss personnel matters and legal matters, with decisions to announce afterwards. 
 
A Young/Murray motion passed 3-0 to adjourn the Executive Session, back into the Regular meeting, at 
12:24 a.m. 
 
Alleman stated that the Executive Session was held to discuss personnel matters - with no decision to 
announce; and legal matters - with decisions to announce. 
 
A Murray/Young motion passed 3-0 appointing Zachary Mills as Solicitor for the Antrim Township 
Planning Commission, effective January 1, 2022, and authorized the Chairman to sign fee agreement. 
 
A Murray/Young motion passed 3-0 authorizing the Chairman to sign Traffic Signal Agreement with 
Atapco Acquisitions, LLC once a signed agreement has been received from the Developer. 
 
A Young/Murray motion passed 3-0 to adjourn the Regular Meeting at 12:25 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Jennifer Becknell  
Board of Supervisors Secretary  


